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Hi

I live opposite moores hotel on banks st Blackpool, I have noticed trades hotel have taken
this over and knocked a hole from lord st trades hotel to bank st moores hotel, so people
can walk between the buildings,

And now they want to open to sell alcohol, this would be so noisy for me , as I look
straight onto the property , loud music

A late licence!! I strongly object as children live next door in the new houses " my
Blackpool homes have built "

A disabled child in one house and lots of children in another ,

We will have taxis cars

People shouting this can not happen in our residential street !!

Lord st is mainly commercial which is fine, but this section of banks st is residential,

Jeff next door has older people at his b&b this wouldn't be good for them as no one would
stay there with the noise,

Public safety will be compromised my car is parked outside I'd be so scared,

Please don't let this go ahead ..

moores hotel should be kept at a private licence , just for the residents- or until 11pm

Or it will cause so many problems..

Thanks
Angela meldrum
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